Letter of Agreement

Kennewick School District / Kennewick Education Assoclation
Agreements to Change Provisions in the Collective Bargaining Agreement Related to a Particular Group(s)

Special Education Evaluations, 2024-25
The Kennewick School District and the Kennewick Education Assoclation share an interest in providing effective and
meaningful evaluation tools for Tier It and Tier il Special Education teachers.

During the 2024-25 school year, the District and Association will use the updated 2022 Danielson Framework evaluation
too! for educators in Tier I Autism, Tier Hll Autism, Tier Il Behavior, and Tier H) Lifeskills programs.

To honor the work of the Special Education TPEP Committee during the 2023-24 school year, the companion documents
created by the Committee attached to this Letter of Agreement can be used in the evaluation process.

All provisions of this Letter of Agreement (LOA) will remain in effect during the 2024-25 school year.
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Rub Woodford Toni Neidhold
Director of Humon Resources, Kennewick School District

President, Kennewick Educaotion Association
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